
THIS WEEK IN        
MARCH 14, 2024 

FROM THE CABINET:

Prytanis
Honorary TKE Nomination for Mr.
Rudy 

Vote was passed unanimously
Due to circumstances, Tri Sigma
will not be participating with us on
the dunk tank event. The dunk tank
event will be replaced with another
philanthropy fundraiser. 

Pylortes
There will be designated drivers.
Social takes place this Thursday at
Brady’s from 10PM-1AM. 
Large  turnout is expected from
TPA and AST. Dues must be paid in
order to be able to attend. 

Histor
New social media logo!
Over 2000 Instagram views on
Theta-Nu’s Insta Page within the
past couple of weeks
Please fill out “Birthday” and
“About You” Google Forms. (CAN
BE FOUND ON LAST PAGE)
Website is actively being worked on
Any suggestions? Contact Aidan

Crysophylus 
Final half of dues due March 19th.
Contact Owen if you have a
problem paying dues. Effort is
being made switching to quick
books.

 



MARCH FUNDRAISER IS STILL
TAKING PLACE. 

CONTACT JOHNNY IF YOU STILL
NEED TO PICK UP YOUR SHIRTS

MARCH FUNDRAISER GIVEAWAY
BASKET HAS BEEN MADE!

CARNATION COURT WAS VOTED ON. 5
OUT OF 7 CANDIDATES WERE VOTED
TO BE ON THE COURT. OUT OF THOSE

5, 1 IS CHOSEN TO BE CARNATION
QUEEN. 

TABLING HAS BEEN GOING WELL.
PLANNING FOR SUMMER EVENTS

WILL HAPPEN SOON!

TKE WEEK IS BEING PLANNED! BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR A FORM FROM ANDREW
IF YOU WANT TO PARTICIPATE. GREEK WEEK IS APRIL 15 - APRIL 20. FAMILY DAY

WILL BE THAT SATURDAY AFTER BIG EVENT. CHEF’S EVENING IS THE
SOUTHEASTERN FOUNDATIONS LARGEST FUNDRAISING EVENT OF THE YEAR.

CONTACT ANDREW IF YOU WANT TO VOLUNTEER!

ALL HANDS ON DECK FOR PREPARING
AND SHARING ABOUT OUR UPCOMING

SOCIAL ON 3/21 FROM 10-1. 

ON THURSDAY 3/14 SOME FRATERS
WENT TO KORY’S HOUSE FOR

POWERPOINT NIGHT AND OTHERS
WENT TO THE AST HOUSE TO WORK

ON THE SHEET SIGN FOR THE SOCIAL.

COMMITTEE NEWSCOMMITTEE NEWSCOMMITTEE NEWS

FUNDRAISING AND MERCH

SPECIAL EVENTS

RECRUITMENT

PHILANTHROPY

SOCIAL AND TAILGATE

BROTHERHOOD

GRADE CHECKS ARE ACTIVELY
OCCURRING! WE ARE OVER HALF
WAY THROUGH THE SEMESTER! 

ACADEMICS



COMMITTEE NAME

SOCIAL at Brady’s on 3/21 from

10 PM to 1 AM.

ANNOUNCMENTS UPCOMING DATES
Tech-Connect 

Email sent out about Tech-
Connect. It is a great
opportunity for STEM majors to
meet potential employees. It
counts for service hours. It will
take place Wednesday, March
27th.

SGA 
Congratulations to Kyle and Levi
who were elected President and
VP respectivley for SLU ‘s SGA!

ADVISOR REPORT

Alumni association is happy with

the progress the chapter has

made in the short time we’ve

been around.

UPDATESUPDATESUPDATES


